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To All Faculty and Staff:

Dear Colleagues, 

I am writing to apprise you of a leadership change in the Stony Brook
University Libraries. Christian Filstrup has decided to step down as
Director of Libraries and Dean of Library Services after serving in
this position for the past nine years. I am grateful for Chris's
leadership of the library, and for his dedicated work on behalf of
Stony Brook University and the State University of New York.  

I am pleased to announce that Andrew White, who we have been
fortunate to have as Director of our Health Sciences Library, has
agreed to serve as Interim Director of Libraries and Dean of Library
Services, effective December 1, 2009. Andrew came to Stony Brook
University from serving as an Associate Dean at Adelphi University
Libraries. Before his tenure at Adelphi he held a variety of
positions in Stony Brook University libraries. 

Please join me in congratulating Andrew on his new position.

Best,

Eric

Eric W. Kaler
Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs
Vice President for Brookhaven Affairs
Stony Brook University
407 Administration Building
Stony Brook, NY  11794
Phone:  631-632-4360
Fax: 631-632-7112
Email: eric.kaler@stonybrook.edu


